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N /Memo/ 754 11 January, 1966

Members of the Electronic Experiments Committee

From : Counter groups using neutral beams from target 6L

Various changes of the preliminary schedule, established up to

the shut-down, have been requested by some of the counter users. We would

like to make the following comments concerning our experiments.

1)

2)

3)

6 weeks of running were foreseen (4 in January and two probably at the
end of February) at a PS energy of 19.2 GeV, a repetition rate of 2.3 sec
and with a flat top of 300 msec (400 msec for the last January week) .

The L weeks in January were discussed in detail at a meeting before
Christmas with the users, the PS Co-ordinator and Professor Paul and
Professor Preiswerk. We planned our experiments accordingly and we

would appreciate having the opportunity to discuss any foreseen changes.
Another meeting of the counter users should take place if such a change
is requested,before the matter is presented to the NFRC for final

decision.

Changing the dates, even if the number of weeks remains constant, is
also a problem especially for the visiting groups. Modifications to

the schedule should be known well in advance.

Tt seems advisable that any special counter run should take place

at the end of this period.

M. Vivargent, K, Winter

J.M, Gaillard,
W, Galbraith



